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Sunday, April 29th
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Chapel
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship 
 5:30pm	  Hike to Dog Slaughter 

Tuesday, May 1st
 6:30pm	 Corbin Garden Club-Fellowship Hall

Wednesday, May 2nd
 5:30pm 	 Dinner
 6:15pm 	 Children & Youth Activities
 6:15pm	 Midweek Bible Study
 7:00pm	 Choir Rehearsal
 
Thursday,  May 3rd
12:00pm	 Craft Club - FLC 
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 2:30pm	 TriCounty Bridge

Friday, May 4th
3:00pm 	 Scholarship Applications Due
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Wednesday, May 2nd 

Menu	 	 	 	 	 Volunteers
Hamburgers	 	 	 	 Ann Hacker
Potato Salad	 	 	 	 Sharon Pace
Dessert	 	 	 	 Sherry Pace

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Phil and Gayle Majors 
and family in the passing of Phil’s father, Russell Majors.

Christian love and sympathy are extended to the family and friends
 of Jack Lawson

Dear family and friends of F.B.C.,

Thank you for the contributions we have received for the History 
Room of FBC Corbin.

We are still accepting donations If you find something you would 
like to contribute, please bring it to the church office along with 
names, dates, and the significance of the item.

We know we can count on your support of this project and are look-
ing forward to your contributions.

Sarah Ashley, Ann Hacker, Sharon Pace, and Joyce Parker

Graduate recognition!
We will be honoring our graduating seniors on Sunday, May 20th.  If you 
know of someone in our church who is graduating from high school, 
college, graduate school, or some other program, please let us know by 
e-mailing their names, information and a picture to 
pbradley@corbinfbc.org.  You may also drop off the information in the 
church office. We would like to also acknowledge our graduates in the 
Builder. Please have your information submitted by Friday, May 11th. 



	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Austin Carty
		  (336) 688-6390

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:  	 Nancy Rich
		  344-5504

USHERS & GREETERS
April 29 2018

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Myrisa Christy
4  Glenn Sasser
4. Nettie Sosh
4. Bill Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Gary Motz
5. Stan Brasher
6. Steve Surmont
6. Gary Motz
7. David Landrum

April 22nd Summary:
		             Budget Offerings:       $             5,001.10
		   YTD  Budget Offerings:        $        303,245.09
                                         YTD Budget Goal:        $        281.828.00 
                                               Loose Change:        $                   44.25		                	
		  Cold Weather Ministry:        $                    50.00                       

Loose change received in April will benefit Scarlette Jasper and Olive Branch Ministries

April 29th
	 Nursery:  Jennifer Hannah and Glida Morgan
	 Children’s Church: [YC] April Carty and Colleen Darabant
			          [OC] Cheryl Landrum and Nancy Rich

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, April 29th
are placed in memory  of Eldred’s sister,

CAROLYN VON GRUENIGEN WALKER
by

Eldred and Maxine Von Gruenigen and family

Scholarship applications are available. You may pick one 
up in the office or call us and we will email a copy. The 
application deadline is 3:00p.m. on Friday May 4, 2018. If 
you have any questions, please contact the church office at 
606-528-4738.

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Fifth Sunday of Easter
April 29, 2018

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 22:25-31
I John 4:7-21
John 15:1-8

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Love Comes from God

Sermon by Sabrina Smith
“Withering Branches”

A gift has been given in memory of 
SUE SMALLWOOD SOWDER

(Terry Pugh’s mother)
by

Bill and Ann Hacker

Gifts have been given in memory of
DR. DON BARTON

JOHN “CROW” FLETCHER
MILLDRED LOCKHART 

by 
Lillian Prewitt

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry
in memory of DR. DON BARTON

by
the Mel and Jane Chandler family

A gift has been given in memory of
RUSSELL MAJORS

                                                                  by 
             Don and Olivia Robinson

Carolyn and Ed Garr, 
Samuel, David, and Edward Garr
Geoff and Sky Marietta
Josh Walden


